
From: info@saskatoonpolicecommission.com
To: Tryon, Caren (Police); Hudson, Janice
Cc: "Jo Custead"
Subject: FW: LH and Community Safety Plan
Date: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 9:09:00 AM
Attachments: Downtown and Riversdale Community Safety Plan public agenda.pdf

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Good morning – I am forwarding this on to you Caren for follow up.
Thanks
 
Leanne
 

From: Melissa Smith <melissa.smith@lighthousesaskatoon.org> 
Sent: June 23, 2021 7:09 AM
To: info@saskatoonpolicecommission.com
Cc: Anna Pacik <anna.pacik@lighthousesaskatoon.org>; Don Windels
<don.windels@lighthousesaskatoon.org>
Subject: LH and Community Safety Plan
 
Good morning, 
I am reaching in hopes to connect to begin a conversation about the attached
Downtown and Riversdale Community Safety Plan that was released last week
in the media. 
 
The Lighthouse is listed as an operational partner and one of the actions
identified in the plan is to engage with The Lighthouse to encourage us to enter
a Good Neighbor Agreement. We welcome the opportunity to follow up with
that suggestion. In fact, in a community meeting hosted by the City of
Saskatoon (January 2020), the development of a Good Neighbor Agreement
was one suggestion that was put forth by The Lighthouse.   
 
Could you please forward my email on to the person(s)/team that is leading the
engagement with The Lighthouse so that we may begin the conversation and
engagement process? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Melissa Smith, Advancement Services Manager
Desk: (306) 500-7553
Cell: (639) 471-2450
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